
From: Larry Viterna [mailto:viterna@nautlcawindpower.com] 
Sent: Wednesday, February 22, 2017 1:08 PM 
To: Puco ContactOPSB <contactopsb@puco.ohio.gov> 
Subject: Case Record: 16-1871-EL-BGN 

Dear Board Members, 
I am writing to ask that you quickly approve the state permit for the LEEDCO offshore wind energy 
project. Our company develops advanced technology for the offshore wind energy market. We believe 
there is a large potential for job and income grovrth for Ohio if LEEDCO Icebreaker is approved because 
It will be the foundation of a new emerging industry here. I worked for NASA in Cleveland for many 
years including in the 1980's when we led the world by developing the world's first multi-megawatt 
wind turbines. Unfortunately the government support for those efforts waned in 1990. The world 
market today for multi-megawatt wind turbines today is over $100 Billion per year, mostly dominated 
by foreign wind turbine designs. Please don't let this happen again for offshore wind energy. 
Thank you for your consideration. 

Larry Viterna 
President 
Nautica Windpower LLC 
4360 Edgewater Dr. 
Vermilion, OH 44089 
viterna(5)nauticawind Dower.com 
www.nauticawindpower.com 
mobile (216) 236-3732 
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